
 

THE ANSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS convened for a 

special meeting on Monday, January 29, 2018 beginning at 5:30 P.M. in the 

Commissioner’s Conference Room, of the Anson County Government Center.  

  

 

Commissioners present:          Anna Baucom, Chair  

Ross Streater, Vice Chair  

Bobby Sikes  

Vancine Sturdivant 

Jim Sims  

      Harold Smith 

      Jarvis Woodburn  

 

  

  

Staff members present:            Denise Cannon, Clerk to the Board 

Scott Forbes, County Attorney  

   

   

Chairman Baucom called the special meeting to Order, welcoming those present.    

 

Motion by Commissioner Sims, seconded by Commissioner Smith, to go into closed 

session for personnel, pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes 143-318.11(a)(6) 

to consider the qualifications, competence, performance, condition of appointment 

of a public officer or employee or prospective public officer or employee.  Motion 

carried unanimously.  

 

Commissioner Smith exited the meeting. 

 

 

Motion by Commissioner Sturdivant, seconded by Commissioner Woodburn to 

come out of closed session, motion carried unanimously. 

 

   

In regular session, Commissioner Woodburn made a motion to retract the non-

executed County Manager contract and offer; and not to employ Ryan Ross, 

seconded by Commissioner Sturdivant, motion carried unanimously. 

  

 



Commissioner Sturdivant made a motion that all requests for the use of the 

Government Center has to go through the Clerk to the Board, seconded by Vice-

Chair Streater, motion carried unanimously.     

 

Commissioner Sikes made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Commissioner 

Woodburn, motion carried unanimously.   
 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Denise Cannon 

        Clerk to the Board                          


